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Dear Friends:

Welcome to 2024! I hope you had a wonderful holiday season and a happy new year. Once again, it
is time for the pesky new year’s resolutions that so many of us make each year. Research shows that
only 9% of people who make resolutions actually complete them. In fact, 23% of people quit them by
the end of the first week and 43% quit by the end of January. While the odds may be against us, I
wish you great success with your resolutions!

One of my resolutions for the new year was to update the design of our monthly Tax Talk newsletter,
so check that one off my resolution list as complete! I hope you like the new design.

Anne M. Gannon
Constitutional Tax Collector, Serving Palm Beach County

 



WELCOME TO MY HOME

You know me as Palm Beach County Tax Collector, but what
you may not know is that when I am not keeping track of
distributing the ever growing $4 billion dollars in property taxes,
I enjoy spending time decorating and gardening at my historic
Delray home. I was so honored to recently be featured in a
video series by the city of Delray Beach, where I reside with my
two feline companions, Ms. Biden, and Ms. Bader.

HOT OFF THE PRESS!

It’s the most wonderful time of the year! Our 2024 Tax
Planner and Services Guide is now available in both
print and digital versions. This award-winning publication
is our most requested item and provides a
comprehensive overview of all the services our agency
provides to Palm Beach County residents.

THE COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT AMBASSADORS

Two of our staff who you may see out and about in Palm Beach
County are our Community Engagement Ambassadors, Amy
Ebersbach, and Victoria Green. Among their other tasks, Amy
and Victoria attend community meetings and events, where
they provide information about the Tax Collector’s Office and
answer questions about our agency.
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